Gmail - Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundw... Page 1 of 1

[ ]
GM : | l Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

bl Dol

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln
counties

1 message

Fri, Nov 18, 2011 at 10:27 AM

Davy Peoples <apmjdp@cox.net>
Reply-To: Davy Peoples <apmjdp@cox.net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 18, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50

billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate

Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over L
a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project,

It is imperative that you listen to common sense concerning this water
issue. The citizens of Nevada cannot and should not pay the higher
costs for water because of unneeded and unwanted pipeline.

[t
s
il

371

Eu

Sincerely

Davy Peoples B
4209 Peachblossom Lane o
Las Vegas, NV 83108 .

Sincerely,

Davy Peoples -
4209 Peachblossom Ln
Las Vegas, NV 85108-5645

(702} 869-9858
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